

Ontario Minor Hockey Association

25 Brodie Drive, Unit 3, Richmond Hill, Ontario, L4B 3K7 Tel: 905-780-OMHA (6642) Fax: 905-780-0344

Go to the net at: www.omha.net · E-mail: omha@omha.net

MEMORANDUM

TO: OHF Member Partners

FROM: Richard Ropchan

Executive Director

CC: OMHA Executive

DATE: June 25, 2015

SUBJECT: OMHA MOUTH GUARD POLICY

The Ontario Minor Hockey Association has a "mandatory mouth guard" policy for all OMHA Registered Players. All OMHA players must wear a mouth guard for all OMHA sanctioned events.

It should be noted that teams from outside the OMHA are only required to wear mouth guards if that is a requirement of their parent body. Currently, OHF Member Partner teams registered with the Alliance and the GTHL are not required to wear mouth guards.

If you have any questions, please contact me at any time. If you wish to distribute this memorandum to your members, please feel free.

Sincerely,

ONTARIO MINOR HOCKEY ASSOCIATION

Richard Ropchan Executive Director

Budard Rojulan





